Chris O'Brien
“

From: Heather Martin <heather@clearcarbon.com>
Sent: Moanday, May 5, 2025 11:26 AM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: House Bill 6256

Attachments: House Bill 6256.doc

Good morning,
Please see the attached letter in opposition of House Bill 6256.
Thank you,

Heather Martin

Clear Carbon & Components
108 Tupelo Street

Bristal, R1 02809
(401)254-5085



